
  
 

 
 

Student & Youth Travel Association 
8400 Westpark Drive, 2nd Floor -McLean, VA 22102  

phone.703.610.1263    fax.703.610.0270 

April 19, 2018 
 
Dear SYTA Member:  
 
The Student & Youth Travel Association (SYTA) is accepting nominations for the 2018-2019 Board of 
Directors and SYTA Youth Foundation Board of Trustees. We are looking for highly motivated individuals 
who will strive to carry out the missions of each organization. 
 
SYTA relies on you to nominate yourself or another qualified, dedicated individual to be considered for a 
position. On the SYTA Board of Directors there are two (2) Active member positions and one (1) 
Associate member position up for election. The term of office is three years, August 2018 - August 2021. 
 
The SYTA Vice President position is also open for nominations and must be an active member in good 
standing. The Vice President serves a one-year term and, upon completion of that term, shall 
automatically succeed to the office of President. Following a year as President, a further year will be 
served in the position of Immediate Past President. This is a period of three years, August 2018 – August 
2021.   
 
The SYTA Youth Foundation is taking nominations for the 2018-2019 Board of Trustees. There are 4 
positions open. The term of office is two years, August 2018 through August 2020. 
 
The SYTA Youth Foundation Vice Chair is also open for nominations. The Vice Chair serves a one year 
term (August 2018 through August 2019) and will then serve in the role of SYTA Youth Foundation Chair 
for August 2019 – 2020 and Past Chair 2020-2021. 
 
Nominees must submit a nomination form by May 23, 2018 at 5 p.m. EDT.  
 
Thank you for applying to serve on the SYTA Board of Directors or SYTA Youth Foundation Board of 
Trustees. If you have any questions, or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Mike Grueninger 
Nominating Committee Chair 
SYTA Past President 
 
 
 
  


